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New Chief Executive for Ireland and UK’s
Federation of Petroleum Suppliers
Heating oil trade association, The Federation of Petroleum Suppliers (FPS) has announced
the appointment of a new Chief Executive Officer (CEO).

Effective from 5th February 2018, following the completion of his employment with Phillips 66 Limited,
Guy Pulham will succeed Mark Askew as CEO of FPS.

Fifty-two-year-old Guy has almost 30 years of experience within the upstream and downstream oil
industry. Guy Pulham recently held various positions in Phillips 66 and had the responsibility in the
management of five transport haulier contracts across the UK and the promotion of the JET brand.

“The FPS has achieved considerable success and I’m delighted to be asked to use my skills and
experience to help the fantastic team at Solihull continue to work very hard for its membership,” said
Pulham.

2With over 120 distributor members and 50 Associate members owning some 2,500 tankers, the FPS
represents 80% of all oil distribution companies in the UK and Republic of Ireland.
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